
Fresh Access
SNAP Support at Local 
Curbside Markets

This summer the Department of 
Human Services (DHS) and Foodlink 
are teaming up to bring SNAP 
support to Curbside Markets! Visit 
one of the mobile market’s stops for 
fresh, low-cost food and on-the-
spot help from Foodlink and DHS 
staff with any of your SNAP questions.

Learn about DHS 
resources while 
you shop!

Fresh Access is one of three pilot projects DHS is launching this summer to improve 
access to public benefits in Monroe County. Scan the QR code to learn more!

Scan the code for the mobile 
market’s current schedule and 
to find the nearest stop to you!


